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Mcclennen, Bonnie

From:
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 11:55 AM
To: EP, SERO ECB
Subject: [External] Bishop Tube Public Comment

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown sources. To 
report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov. 

I am writing to request that you resolve the Bishop Tube environmental contamination cases 
immediately and clean up that area. This property should not be developed for residential use. The 
handling of this disaster has been neglectful. It's time to conduct "remedial action to address 
soil, groundwater, and surface water contamination, and an affected residential 
drinking water supply with the goal is to ensure that the site meets state 
environmental standards and prepare it for reuse." 
 
Kathleen Hester 
508 Heather Rd 
Exton PA 19341 

 




